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The licensee regularly and timely posts required materials in the station’s public inspection file, including 

political advertising documentation.  In certain instances, the political advertising documentation was 

not posted “immediately,” as interpreted by the FCC.  The licensee has emphasized the importance of 

timely posting and has provided additional training to station personnel.  

Please note that Station WSCV, as a station in the zone affected by Hurricane Maria in 2017, sought and 

obtained an extension of time until November 1, 2017, to post its annual EEO public file report, which 

was due on October 2, 2017 (email communication between Lewis Pulley, FCC, and Angela Ball, 

NBCUniversal, dated Sept. 22, 2017).  That report was posted on October 3, 2017 and was therefore 

timely. 


